
To: 
Avon Estates – management@avonestates.co.uk 
Councillor Bramhall Cllr.MrsBramhall@reigate-banstead.gov.uk 
Councillor Michalowski Cllr.Michalowski@reigate-banstead.gov.uk 
Councillor Sachdeva Cllr Sachdeva Cllr.Sachdeva@reigate-banstead.gov.uk 
Noble House Cladding Action Group – Luke Tilleray, 
Chairman nobelhousecladding@hotmail.com 
Queensway Management Company Limited – Martin Andrews, 
Chairman 4queensway@gmail.com 
Raven Housing Trust - Joanna Hills Joanna.Hills@ravenht.org.uk 
Y&Y Management – Aaron Bloom aaron@yymanagement.co.uk 
Y&Y Management – Joe Gurvits, MD mdirector@yymanagement.co.uk 
  
Dear All, 
  
I am writing to update key partners and their representatives with a central interest in the 
security of Nobel House and the Building Safety Fund and Waking Watch Relief Fund.  This is 
so all are as informed as possible with the representations I am making and the information I 
have been able to elicit from the responsible Government Department. 
  
The recently delivered information will plainly be of concern to all and is the subject of my 
latest representation to the Secretary of State. 
  
Please find attached an information pack which contains; 
  
1.                   My email to the Rt Hon Robert Jenrick, Secretary of State dated 12 January 2021 

seeking confirmation of Y&Y’s registration to the Building Safety Fund and 
application guidance. 

2.                   Reply from Lord Greenhalgh, Minister of State for Building Safety, Fire and 
Communities dated 11 March 2021 in response to my email to the Secretary of State 
dated 12 January 2021. 

3.                   My correspondence to the Rt Hon Christopher Pincher, Minister of State for 
Housing dated 23 April 2021, the last paragraph of which supports a belated 
application to the Waking Watch Relief Fund. 

4.                   Correspondence to the Waking Watch Relief team dated 23 April 2021 in respect of 
Y&Y Management’s belated application and responses. 

5.                   Response from the Building Safety Fund team in respect of Y&Y Management’s 
registration dated 6 May 2021. 

6.                   My letter to the Rt Hon Robert Jenrick, Secretary of State dated 12 May 2021 with 
regards the Building Safety Fund and Waking Watch Relief Fund. 

  
I do not underestimate the significant anxiety this current position will cause.  I will continue 
to do my upmost to keep people informed, seek remedy from the Government for the 
situation people find themselves in through no fault of their own. 
  
None of the above is a substitute for legal remedies open to any party, but I will continue to 
work to make those potential routes of restitution unnecessary if possible. 
  

Yours sincerely, 
  
  



    
  
    

    
Crispin Blunt MP  
Member of Parliament for Reigate  
    
House of Commons  
Westminster  
SW1A 0AA  
    
Tel: 0207 219 2254  
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